It’s Going To Be A
Long, Cold, Expensive Winter
In Rural Alaska

Last month the average cost of electricity in rural Alaska was $60, and in
some communities residents paid as much as $2.50 per gallon of fuel oil.
In a state so rich with natural resources such as oil, gas and coal, why
must the rural areas suffer such intolerable high energy costs? CHANCY CROFT
knows it won't be easy to find a solution to the high cost of rural energy —

but half the solution is being able to identify the problem.

Chancy Croft Will Work To
Lower Rural Energy Costs

“State government must take the lead in

guaranteeing affordable heat and light to

all Alaskans. The tools for solving rural
energy problems are there — the problem

has been a lack of priority in addressing

- the rural energy crisis. As governor I will

work closely with the Legislative Rural

; Energy Interim Committee to find

. workable ways to lower high rural energy

}5 costs. Rural energy must be a priority

 issue — an issue that demands immediate
attention and immediate solutions.”

Look alpead Alaska

Chancy Croft

Democrat for Governor
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